From: Dan Clagu- I

Sent: 26 November 2023 08:14

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: 2023/3861/P Primrose Hill Park Gating
Hi Daren

| am writing to register my support for the proposed gates in Primrose Hill Park. I am a local resident and use the
park every day.

| feel the design of the gates is appropriate and in keeping with the existing railings. | also feel that it is clearly
necessary to install proper gates around the park to help prevent the antisocial behaviour that has become an
unwelcome feature of the park in the evenings.

Best regards

Dan Clague



